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“nes Dea ECU Community, 

Yesterday, the Executive Board of the ECU Chapter of the American Association of University 

Professors (ECCU-AAUP) delivered the attached letter concerning our ongoing budget issues to 

Chancellor Ballard. The letter acknowledges the critical budgetary challenges we face as an 

institution, expresses concerns about the administration's willingness to layoff faculty and staff and to 

declare financial exigency, and asks for more meaningful campus-wide input into budget decisions. 

We urge you to read the letter and to contact ECU-AAUP if you would like to join in our efforts. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine A. Rigsby 
President, ECU-AAUP 
Hee of Sedimentology 

epartment of Geological Sciences 
101 Graham Building 
East Carolina University 
Greenville, NC 27858 
rigsbyc@ecu.edu 
ExecBoard @ecu-aaup.org 
www.ECU-AAUP.org 

 


